
,

Office of the Chief 01 Engineers
Washington, D. C. 20314

22 June 1973

Dear Mayor Curtis:

I would like you to know how thoroughly Mrs. Rollins and 1
enjoyed the hospitality of your fine conununity during our
recent stay for the dedication of Dworshak Dam. We were
particularly delighted to be able to spend some time with
you and Mrs. Curtis.

As probably the most steadfast and dedicated of the Dworshak
Dam advocates, you deserve to have felt particular pride and
satisfaction on the 15th of June 1973. Your handling of the
supper on the eve of the dedication as master of ceremonies
was superb and reflected your leadership in making Dworshak
a reality.

Congratulations and many thanks for your efforts in making
the Corps r job a great deal easier.
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A. P. ROLLINS, JR.
Major General, USA
Deputy Chief of Engineers

Honorable A. B. Curtis
Mayor of Orofino
Orofino, Idaho 83544


